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The Open water season has now finished with Phoenix featuring strongly – 

results of the Club competition not yet published. We have 5 swimmers who 

have completed all swims for the season – well done to John, Di, Anna, Jo S 

and Grant. 

The summer pool season also finishes this week with the Club competition 

going down to the wire for first place.  

A great Club get together at John Dundon’s house was held on Australia Day – 

unfortunately, the swim was cancelled that day but we socialized on 

regardless.  

The State Branch presentation dinner will be held on 26 March after being 

cancelled due to Covid restrictions in November 2020. Contact Jo Sutcliffe if 

you are interested. 

The Club website can be accessed for all Club info - check it out here 

http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/ 

Member Protection Officer. 

Di Napier has been appointed as the Club’s MPO so if you have any need for 

assistance please contact Di. 

Dates for your diary: 

• All Saturday sessions for April 2021 will be held at the Unley pool at 10 

am. Do not pay at counter, Saturday Club pass will be used for payment. 

No booking required. The Immanuel pool is closed for maintenance and 

will not be available for these sessions. Weekday sessions will not be 

run from 8/4/21 – 26/4/21 inclusive. 

• The Club is targeting the SC State Cup on 11 April – entries close 26 

March.  

• Save the date for Saturday 24 July 2021 for a Club mid-winter dinner 

and the 2021 AGM – details to follow. 

http://phoenixmastersswim.org.au/

